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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: REFERENCE CODE NO. WG-AKA-03-08-2022-020 RE: LETER FORM MR. HAJI
MARALI HP SALLEH

1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Apr 25, 2022 at 7:05 PM
To: R4B CENRO BrookesPoint <cenrobrookespoint@denr.gov.ph>, DENR PENRO <denr8888palawan@yahoo.com>
Cc: "Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)" <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>, Office of Head Executive Assistant
<ohea@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

April 25, 2022

The PENR Officer
DENR Palawan - Region IV B

The CENR Officer
DENR Brooke's Point - Region IVB

Sir:

This is to acknowledge  receipt copy furnished of a Memorandum dated April 25, 2022  citing action taken to a concern
bearing  CODE NO. WG-AKA-03-08-2022-020  re Letter  from Mr. HAJI MARALI HP SALLEH   forwarding  a Board
Resolution No. 002 series of 2021 of the Royal Empire of Palawan North Borei Livelihood Association Incorporation  with
concrete and specific action, hence fully acted/responded.   We recognize and appreciate your prompt action on this
matter. We look forward to your continuing support for our shared aspirations of serving our constituents.  

For information, record and reference.

 

IMPORTANT:
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The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for
any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.

On Mon, Apr 25, 2022 at 3:56 PM R4B CENRO BrookesPoint <cenrobrookespoint@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
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